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Our first building is well on its 
way as our first bunk house, 
kitchen and garage.  In 2019 we 
built this building.  This year we 
added siding, an outside staircase 
and inside drywall.  Soon, we 
will be able to host our teams 
on their first night in Alaska. But 
before that happens, we must give 
one more year of work to get 
this building ready for people.  

Merry Christmas Everyone!

2020 has been an amazing year of watching our LightShine leaders walk in faith. They worked 
through many challenges related to the Covid regulations for travelling to Alaska. I am very thankful 
for all of them. It is an honor to help lead this team for the glory of our Lord Jesus Christ.

Lord willing, in May 2021, our first teams will be arriving and focusing on three needed systems that 
must be built - water, electric and building a septic system.  Then another set of teams will be fin-
ishing drywall, painting, doing trim work, laying flooring, building bunk beds and eventually finishing 
the kitchen and bathroom.  You can read more about the process on our website. 

Pray that God moves on the 
hearts of people to “GO” in 
2021.  Never forget that there 
is an eternal reward for doing 
God’s work here on this earth 
and pursuing it as a priority 
over our personal endeavors 
(2 Corinthians 5:9-11).

Consider sending a gift for 
our financial support as mis-
sionaries.  We need to raise 
$5,000 per month and every-
thing you send helps me do 
my job.  You are a blessing.
Thank you so much!

Tom Denlinger
Founder & Ministry Director 
717.314.7760 (cell)  

My Email: lightshinealaska@comcast.net
Make any financial support for Tom & Ruth Denlinger (in memo) payable by check to:    
LightShine Ministries    P.O. Box 777    Mount Joy, PA    17552
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